

association of university and college employees

April 27, 1982

Mr. Ralph Robson Occupational Environment Branch Ministry of Labour 4946 Canada Way Burnaby, B.C. V5G 4J6

Dear Mr. Robson:

Re: Faculty of Medicine Bldg. Heather Pavilion North 700 West 10th Ave. Vancouver, B.C.

I am enclosing a copy of a letter from yourself to Mr. Felix, Department of Physical Plant, UBC concerning improvements in the working conditions in the library at the above location. As you can see, the date of this letter is August 25, 1981.

I would appreciate it if you could check into this matter and ascertain if any improvements have been completed. We do not want the people working in the library to suffer again as they did last summer. Please contact me concerning this matter as soon as possible.

Yours truly,

Wendy Bice Union Co-ordinator AUCE Local I

cc: W.L. Clark
Employee Relations Dept.